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McAllen Public Utility Valve Replacement to Cause 
Road Closure, Service Interruption 

Overnight work should cause minimal impact to traffic and customers 
 
On Friday, May 8, 2020, the McAllen Public Utility will have a complete road closure for 
valve replacements along a portion of 10th Street.   Beginning at 8:00 p.m. and continuing 
until 6:00 a.m. on Saturday, May 9, the road closure will be from Ash Ave. to Hackberry St. 
along 10th St., including Date Palm Ave. from 9th to 10th St. 
 
Additionally, the valve replacement project will cause service interruption in the 
surrounding area. Water outage will be from 11:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. and will include the 
area from 12th St. to 8th St., from Ash Avenue through Gumwood Avenue. 
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